
DAFC Executive Director Sole Finalist 

After serving as Interim Executive Director of the Development Authority of Fulton 
County (“DAFC”) for the last several months, DAFC has selected Ms. Sarah-Elizabeth 
Langford as the sole finalist for the Executive Director position. 
 
For more information on Ms. Langford, please click here. Ms. Langford’s resume may be 
obtained by contacting DAFC’s legal counsel via email 
at sandra.zayac@agg.com. Information regarding the ages, race, and sex of applicants 
considered for the position of Executive Director will also be made available upon 
request to Ms. Zayac via the email address above. 
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